Year 4 Homework Letter - 27th March 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Hope you are all well!

Literacy

The spelling pattern this week is focused on the 's' sound spelt 'sc'. Please practise these words at home with your children for a spelling test next Monday. Please learn the words that your children feel comfortable with.

Core	Challenge
ascend	descend
scent	muscle
science	discipline
scene	fascinate
scissors	adolescent
sculpture	crescent

There is no Maths homework this week to allows you to complete other challenges that may have been missed.

General Information

- Year 4 will have a PE lesson either on a Thursday and/or Friday each week unless I
 mention differently. Please can the correct PE kit be brought into school for these
 days.
- Any medals, certificates etc. can be brought in for Merit worship on a Friday.
- Big Merit Friday 4th April.

Lent Charities

As a school, we have decided to raise money for the charity 'Christian Aid' in celebration of Lent. In Year 4, we have decided on a range of crafts and stalls to help raise the money which the children will organise and run. We will take part in our fundraiser during the afternoon of Thursday 10th April where other pupils from different year groups will buy our creations!

There is no expectation for parents to buy anything for our event as we will be making our creations in school. However, if you would like to donate anything for the children to use/sell then we would be very grateful.

Some examples of items to donate:

- Cakes and bakes enjoy baking with your child and bring these in to sell for Thursday 10th April
- Sweets to contribute to 'How many sweets are there in the glass jar?' competition
- Recycled materials glass jars and newspaper
- Old hair bobbles, clips or fun hair accessories

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or queries across the academic term.

Thank you kindly,

Miss Evans